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Phase I of the Statewide Mobility Assessment Study is ongoing. The Phase II scope of 

work was drafted and approved by the study participants.  The Literature Review was 

completed.  We continue to fill data gaps and clarify data collection issues between 

states.  Data from the Student Talley’s and the Parent Survey provided for the 

participating states by the National Center for Safe Routes to School was reviewed.  

Monthly conference calls were held in January, February, and March with the partner 

states, the University of Florida and the University of Washington.  

 

Current Members of this TPF Study are:  Washington, Texas, Florida and Mississippi. 

 

 

 

 

 


